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Next Week at A Glance
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Monday 1/11

Tuesday 1/12 Wednesday 1/13

Thursday 1/14 Friday 1/15 Weekend

In-Person Learning
Grade
Parent Teacher

Organization (PTO)
Meeting at 6pm

Resumes for ECE-5th School Committee

Collaborative

(CSC) Budget
Training 5:00-6:30
(email Andria
Hinman for details)

Family Connection
Circle at 1:30 or 5:30

McMeen Eats 4-8pm
at Noodles & Co on
Leetsdale and Cherry

Virtual Dinner for
students 6-7pm

EI Calendar Change

We originally were not going to have school on
January 19th for ACCESS testing; however, with
changes to the way we administer the test this year
due to COVID, January 19th will be a normal school

day. You can see

McMeen's updated calendar here.

COUNSELOR

Please see this website full of
resources and this Bitmoji classroom
for students.

* K &

MCMEEN ELEMENTARY

PTO

January Meeting - The next meeting will be on January 11 at
6pm via Zoom. Please join via this Zoom link.

Fundraising Opportunities - See here. Don't forget to
encourage your family members to sign-up for the King Soopers
rewards.

McMeen Eats - Our next McMeen Eats is this January 14th at
Noodles & Co. on Leetsdale and Cherry (4590 Leetsdale Dr).
Mention McMeen or show this flyer in English or Spanish.

Contact Us!

Email: mcmeenpto@gmail.com

Facebook : https://www.facebook.com/McMeenElementary
Instagram: @realstudentsofmcmeen

N /K \ & Unite o Innovate o Achieve



https://drive.google.com/file/d/1eea7bn5gYAU2V8Z7EtPjZNziVy6rIh67/view?usp=sharing
https://us02web.zoom.us/j/2270809914?pwd=TlE4K1JVWjFZMVJ0MTh3b3hBKzN3Zz09
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1j12s1OUU6OrFeGj6EpN_Phlizg1-e7TsmS7SqC3zLNU/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/11Xb0516SKo-EuZtDftvlqMH1wq6HLoAS/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1eGgP1zDFVyq02wE8M_fqT1mnAAJUxbuD/view?usp=sharing
https://www.facebook.com/McMeenElementary
https://sites.google.com/view/mcmeencounseling/home
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1VQrxhOFi2KrVgCt10ONIWMd4YzXlVc3CdLZUt0DpvoM/edit#slide=id.g53965e0499_0_26
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From Principal Hinman

Happy New Year and welcome back to the second half of the 20-21 school year. We have overcome challenge afte;
challenge when trying to navigate what school looks like during a pandemic. We have also experienced history in the
making as events around us unfold. Our priority has and always will be putting students first. As we open our doors to
welcome in-person learners back into the building, we are prepared with the appropriate safety protocols in place.

If you are a family that is returning to in-person learning, please be sure to take note of your child's arrival and dismissal
time by reviewing the safety protocol presentation below or reaching out to your child’s teacher. These staggered times
are in place to limit the amount of adult interaction on the playground. It is also for this reason that we must continue to
reiterate that our playground is not open before or after school.

Thank you for your continued support of McMeen. We look forward to seeing everyone on Monday.

ANNOUNCEMENTS

Return to School - We are very excited to be returning to school with all grades on Monday, January 11th. In preparation
for our return,please review the following information.
° Safety Protocols - please review this presentation from the beginning of the year with your child so they know
what to expect when they return. You can find it in English, Spanish, and Arabic.
° Safe Access Health Screenings - don't forget to complete your child’s health screening daily using the Safe
Access app. For your convenience, we have put a link to it on the website and Flyer app.

o

PTO Fundraising Update - Next week is the last week for the Read-a-Thon! We are impressed with how many students
have been reading over winter break and into 2021! The last day to track your Read-a-Thon minutes will be Friday,
January 15th, and the last day to submit your reading minutes and Read-a-Thon donations will be Friday, January 22nd.

We are excited to announce that a gracious community member has offered to match donations up to $5,000! So far, we
have received $850. Although fundraising is not the main goal of Read-a-Thon (we want to foster a love of reading), our
fundraising efforts will allow us to support the purchase of classroom materials for McMeen, such as interactive
whiteboards that cost around $4,000 each.

Credit card donations can be made at: https:/tinyurl.com/mcmeenreads or donations can be turned into classroom
teachers when students are back in person.

ACCESS Testing - ACCESS is the assessment we use to track English Language Learners’ (ELLs) English acquisition.
Testing will begin on January 19th for students who are ELLs. Please see this letter for more information.

Free COVID Testing for Students - DPS continues to expand their partnership with COVIDCheck Colorado. You can
register for a test here and find information about testing sites here.

McMeen University - We are still looking for people to lead classes for McMeen University. Please reach out to Lauren
Bartsch at |Jauren bartsch@dpsk12.org if you are interested or with any questions you have.

Collaborative School Committee (CSC) Budget Training - The district is providing budget training for all CSC members
on Tuesday, January 12 from 5-6:30pm via Zoom. Please email Principal Hinman for details at
andria hinman@dpsk12.org.

Family Connection Circle - Please Join Ms. Beth and other members of the Whole Child Team for a bi-monthly Family
Connection Circle this Thursday at either 1:30 or 5:30 using this Zoom link. During these chats everyone will have a
chance to voice how they are feeling and share positive strategies and suggestions on how to support ourselves so that
we can better support our kids through all these emotions. We will post the topics, dates and times for these meetings in

,

2
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// the Mustang Meets Classroom in Seesaw. Please email Ms. Beth (beth krieger@dpsk12.net) if you have any questions.
////////IMWMMMMWWWWMMMMMMWWMMM



https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1ccvjKlPLIBJ3_FQVcLntBdNgw9E87GtLEDcd0Gsu0DU/edit?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/18FMw1s18kjOztklXgnPGm9dC-Egp8P_x/view?usp=sharing
https://docs.google.com/presentation/d/1nK8mLjy6nAbG2bu92tGzZs-ipTved-kJsKewItLzpxs/edit?usp=sharing
https://live.safeaccess.app/en/organizations/gdnTNQ/attest
https://tinyurl.com/mcmeenreads
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1dTApneEc6c1OHsE1fM_anlPUbftW4kwJFfN66MFTi6o/edit?usp=sharing
https://www.primarybio.com/members/sign_up?redirect=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.primarybio.com%2Fm%2Fr%2Fdenverps&test_group=denverps
https://covidcheckcolorado.org/where-to-test/
mailto:lauren_bartsch@dpsk12.org
mailto:andria_hinman@dpsk12.org
https://zoom.us/j/2359385103?pwd=cEViWGgwMXJWRWlvQVlLaDJ2c2tydz09
mailto:beth_krieger@dpsk12.net

